
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

** NEWS RELEASE ** 
 

LINDALE NICHOLSVILLE   ROAD OPEN 
 MONROE  TOWNSHIP 

 
The culvert replacement on Lindale Nicholsville Road located in Monroe  Township has been 
completed.  The road has re-opened to traffic. 
 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT THE ENGINEER’S OFFICE AT (513) 
732-8857. 

 
 

 


